WANGENHEIM MIDDLE SCHOOL

9230 Gold Coast Drive, San Diego, CA 92126

https://www.sandiegounified.org/schools/wangenheim Phone: (858) 578 - 1400

Fax: (858) 578 - 9481

September 25, 20018

Dear Wangenheim Families,

Here at Wangenheim Middle, your child’s safety is a top priority. San Diego Unified School
Police want to make you aware of a safety concern in our neighborhood.

All residents in the Mira Mesa community are asked to be on the alert. Yesterday, there were two
separate incidents involving different males in which each was performing lewd acts in their
cars. Both were seen by students walking home from school. The incidents were reported
immediately and are being investigated by School Police.

Thankfully, none of our students were approached or spoken to by these individuals.

One incident occurred on Black Mountain Rd. around 2:35pm. The individual was reportedly
driving a black dodge sedan. The other incident occurred on Dunholme St. around 2:42pm. That
individual was reportedly driving a navy blue sedan, possibly a Honda.

School Police have increased their surveillance and will be patrolling the neighborhood. If any
students witness lewd or inappropriate acts, please contact San Diego Police and the school.

Wangenheim Middle staff and School Police are working together to keep our children safe. If
you have any further questions or concerns, please contact me at 858-578-1400.

Sincerely,

9 A
Matt Fallon, Ed.D.

Principal
Wangenheim Middle School



